
INTERNATIONAL
CALENDAR
         

Bilateral Meetings with Claudia López
28 Jun. 2022
28 Jun. 2022

In the framework of the World Urban forum, Secretary General met with Ms. Claudia López, Mayor of 
Bogotá, current member of the Board of Directors and Future president of Metropolis for the period 
June 2022-July 2023. The meeting aimed at discussing about the preparation and coordination of the 
upcoming Board of Directors in Bogotá to take place on the 14th of July 2022. Also, the strategic 
views on Ms. Lopez' presidency and the Call to Action that will be presented in July in Bogota.
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